
ACTIVITY NOTICE – ON BEHALF of The Town of Williamstown 

Water line installation – Walden Street - Update 
 
November 27, 2018 

The Town of Williamstown will be installing a new water line along Walden Street.   

• On behalf of The Town of Williamstown, we are notifying everyone that the Town will be installing a 
new water line along Walden Street, from the Spring/Walden Street intersection, west to the 
Hoxsey/Walden Street intersection. This is work that the Town is taking upon themselves to complete 
to better their existing water distribution systems.   

• Paving of Walden Street will occur on Monday, December 3, 2018. This road will be closed on this 
day to accommodate this work. Access to parking lots from Walden Street will be maintained, 
though major delays getting into these lots will be exerpienced.  

• During the upcoming weeks, restoration will be ongoing. Those activities include sidewalk replacement 
and landscaping.  

• Pedestrian access will remain along Walden Street, though may be limited to one side.     
 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 
ACTING ON BEHALF OF THE TOWN OF WILLIAMSTOWN 

mailto:Jmoran2@williams.edu

